
Announcements for Wednesday, Jan. 23, Math 1553

The quiz this Friday (Jan. 25) covers sections 2.2 and 2.3.
Quizzes are at the beginning of recitation, so don’t be late!

Two homework assignments are due this week: the Webworks
for 2.2 and 2.3 are due Thurs. (Jan. 24) at 11:59 PM.

Later this week, I will post some notes online for next week.
The depth of the course picks up soon, so I strongly suggest
you take a look at those notes before class next week.

Please check Canvas to be sure you received a 1 if you voted
in our first official Piazza poll last week. Occasionally, there is
a problem with the phone app or a student forgets to submit a
response after they have selected it. If you have any doubt
about your poll being counted, come to me before or after a
lecture so that I can verify your attendance.


